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          NEWSLETTER March 2019                  Tel. 07977215652
Trashion Fashion Show
Our Trashion Fashion Show is on the 18th May and outfits have been started and will continue to be created over the coming weeks. If you have anything you would like to donate as a tombola prize please let us know. 
Outdoor Play
As the lighter nights arrive and the weather becomes milder we hope to be outside as much as possible. If you would like to provide play clothes for your children to get changed before going outside then please provide this in their school bag and the staff will make sure they get changed. 
 
The Fun Lodge Times
Issue 2 of The Fun Lodge Times was emailed out to everyone on the 1st March. I hope you will agree that the children under the guidance of Clare have done a fantastic job with this. Your comments are very much appreciated and have been passed on to the children. 
Friday Opening
Friday opening is going to plan and numbers are increasing rapidly. The activities and snacks are planned with consultation from the children each week.
Planned Activities
Our Yoga Class  started on the 19th February and is scheduled to run for six weeks. So far there have been 2 sessions and all of the children have given positive feedback and are thoroughly enjoying the workshop. 

Safety
To ensure all children’s safety we ask that you park outside the church on the roadside when collecting your child/children.
Fees 
As you are aware Fun Lodge is self-funding & to ensure the viability of the service fees must be paid either straight in to our bank or by child care vouchers by the 14th of each month.  Please ensure that this is done at all times or a late payment fee will be charged. If your child has a term time place you will be charged if we are open and you do not use your place. If we are unable to open you will not be charged. Please see your terms and conditions regarding this.  Permanent changes to your requirements requires one calendar month’s notice in writing. 


Reminder!
Can you please ensure that if your child/children are not attending on a set day that you call the Fun Lodge phone BEFORE 10am that day. Do not email as we are not always able to pick these up! If you fail to do this you will automatically be charged a £10 fee which will be included on your account. 

Notice Board
As you may be aware we have a notice board in the front hallway as you come in the door. This will tell you of our snack choices, play opportunities and parent information for that week.
Please take a minute to read this.
Daily Sign in / out register
As you are aware we have the above situated on the trolley in the large hall. Can you please ensure that you sign your child out with your signature and also write in the time of collection.
Spring Holiday  Club 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are just finalising our programme for the spring Holiday Club and it should be emailed out to everyone who has signed up by the end of this week. There are now limited places available so please let us know as soon as possible if you require a place. 
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